Sustainability Service Day
By wucollegian on Apr 8, 2009 in News
Students restore habitat, plant gardens

On Saturday, April 4 students and faculty volunteered their time at sustainability projects across the Salem area as part of Willamette’s Sustainability Service Day. The volunteers helped remove invasive species such as the Himalayan blackberry at Zena forest, planted vegetables at the Marion-Polk Food Share Community Garden, and planted native species such as willow and camas at the Chemawa School Wetlands Restoration Project. The day was sponsored by the Sustainability Council and the Center for Sustainable Communities, and was part of the events scheduled for Sustainability Month 2009. For more information about the other Sustainability Month events, visit the Sustainability Council’s Web site at www.willamette.edu/councils/sustainability.

Contact: jacollin@willamette.edu
Photo courtesy of Laura Westmyer
http://www.willamettecollegian.com/2009/04/08/sustainability-service-day/

